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If you have questions or would like to see different information. Please contact Shelly Lacy, 

beda?chelh Director at 360-716-4059 or email: slacy@tulaliptribes-nsn.gov. 

Here is the data for 4th quarter 2024. 

Look ing for P lacement Homes  

We need your assistance in  providing 

temporary and long-term placement for our 

youth. Becoming a tribal foster parent is another 

way you can help uphold our Tulalip traditions 

and ensure that our tribal history and values 

continue for future generations. For more 

information, please call us, 360-716-4047. 

CPS had 52 referrals in the 4th Quarter. 32 were 

screened in (which means the case was investigat-

ed). 1 dependency was filed in the 4th Quarter. 

There were 6 reunifications in the 4th quarter, this 

means the children were returned home to their 

parent(s). 24 youth in  Extended Foster Care (EFC) . 

(EFC is when youth elect to still receive services  

from age 18 to 21.) 29 in-home dependencies. There 

were 45 youth that are in out of home placements.  


